
100 North Main Street, Suite 100
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

603 271 2341

visitnh.gov    nheconomy.com    choosenh.com

Dear JPP Applicant:

The guidelines for Joint Promotional Program (JPP) grants require that organizations 
applying for funding register as an approved vendor through the State of New Hamp-
shire Bureau of Purchase and Property.

The link for online vendor registration is: https://das.nh.gov/purchasing/vendorregistra-
tion

Please complete and submit the vendor registration information as soon as possible. 
This will ensure that applications for grants that are recommended for approval can 
move forward through the Governor and Executive Council process without delay.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Barbara Shea
Barbara Shea
JPP Administrator
(603) 271-2665


